
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [408-287-6838] 

March 8, 2021  

To: House Committee on Business and Labor; others 

Re:  I OPPOSE [HB 2358]...Farm workers are going to be punished if [HB 2358]becomes law. 

I'll also OPPOSE [SB 616] when it is listed on the Docket. 

Keep hammering away on Farmers, Orchardists and Ranchers and soon, Oregon will have none. 

How many Oregon Farmers, Orchardists and Ranchers are moving to; Idaho, Montana and Wyoming? 

The price of food is going to skyrocket. 

[HB 2358] in addition to a projected Federal Minimum Hourly Wage hike is going to materially alter farm work. 

All farm work could be reduced to "piece-rate basis" with only a 40 hour (or less) work week. 

The farm workers, are going to suffer significant financial pain by [HB 2358]. 

Farm workers, wave "good-bye" or ¡Adios! to generous benefit programs. 

Many farm workers will lose their jobs. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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